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General Updates

• 61 Work orders completed
• Two new freezers have been installed in the high 

school cafeteria
• Summer cleaning is complete
• Skolastic Library project is complete
• Football field is ready for the season
• Hudl camera is installed on the pressbox
• LED sign have been installed districtwide. We will 

run conduit for power and data
• Replacement of the cracked glass in the cafeteria
• The benches inside of the Fieldhouse Junior high 

locker room have been restored 
• The fieldhouse lockers are overhauled
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Fieldhouse – Locker Rennovation
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Skolastic Commons
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Exterior Curb repairs
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Common Area Rennovation



METZ EVS

Freezer Project
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Freezer Project
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August Completed Work Orders
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August Tasks Complete
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• Maintenance A Techs –John Koytek, 

Mohamed Ganim, Joseph Gnall, Jon 
Skrzysowski

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Rohni
Ganim, Deaven McCoy, Jacob Anderson, 
Kevin Haggerty

• Evening Supervisor – Kayla Pacuilli
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) – Danielle 

Paff, Donna Yatsko, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat,
Helene Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Jennifer 
Kempf, Jaliza Chaplin, Miranda Wachilla, 
Amanda Bair, Thomas Fontaine, James 
Coleman, Kelly Fontaine

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• Complete the LED sign install.  Run power and 
data lines

• Clear the entrance of the road leading to the 
track and field

• Assembly of 13 smartTV’s at East and 2 in the 
high school

• Removal of the 2 dead trees in the front of the 
high school

• Evacuation and fire drills Districtwide
• Repair the plows in preparation for the winter 

season
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Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Paul 
Derenick on  being chosen Employee of the 
month for July. Paul has been with Metz from 
the beginning has shown tremendous growth 
and willingness to do whatever is necessary 
to accomplish the tasks set before him.  He 
was instrumental in completing the Summer 
Cleaning at East this summer. Paul is a part-
time employee assigned to East Elementary.  
he maintains the 300 (yellow) section.  Please 
join me in congratulating Paul.



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


